
 
From: "JACQUELINE HESS" <+16512107052>  
Sent: Friday, April 23, 2021 10:08 AM 
To: CouncilHearing_English (CI-StPaul) <CouncilHearing_English@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Voice Mail (53 seconds) 
 

Hello, this is Jacqueline Hess, and I live at 960 Portland Avenue. I'm calling in regard to the noise 

variance that is requested by one of my neighbors. It looks like they are having a block party this 

coming May. I am calling to voice my support of allowing this variance. I can't think of anything 

better after what we've been through with this pandemic to get everyone outside and to reconnect. 

So, I am in support of allowing this variance. My number is 651-210-7052 should you need further 

information. Thank you. Bye-bye. 

You received a voice mail from "JACQUELINE HESS". 

 

 

Thank you for using Transcription! If you don't see a transcript above, it's because the audio quality was not 

clear enough to transcribe. 
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